
17th November 2023  
admin@corvedaleprimary.co.uk 

www.corvedaleschool.co.uk 

Firstly I’d like to thank A.D. Prime Building & Maintenance for donaƟng our lovely Christmas tree which we are hoping to get 
decorated next week ready for the Snow Ball on Friday night. 

The next Maths for Parents session will be on Thursday 7th December. I know some of you have found it tricky to aƩend our 
evening sessions, so I thought I’d try an aŌernoon slot. This third one will start at 2:15pm. The theme will be fracƟons. The ses-
sion will give you informaƟon when your child is introduced to these topics and go through step by step the methods we now use 
in school.   

Music! Music! Music! Is your child interested in learning to play a musical instrument? Shropshire Music Services are up and run-
ning with their tutors ready to take on eager students. If your child is keen to learn there is a link on the school website (follow: 
Learning, then Music, then Extra Curricular acƟviƟes) which will take you to a form to register your iniƟal interest. On that site, it 
will guide you through the instrumental tuiƟon on offer and the commitments and costs involved. As a rural school. We have 
some interest in guitar lessons —if more than 1 pupil signs up to the lessons they can be done as a group session and will there-
fore be slightly cheaper, so if your child is interested it might be worth signing them up for the new year. Please feel free to speak 
to the school office if you have any queries.  

Lucy Hassell, our new extended school leader (AŌerschool & Breakfast club) is running a Film Night this Thursday 7th December, 
screening The Grinch (2018), if you would like to book your children into AŌerschool Club, please contact the school office and 
watch this space for other upcoming AŌerschool Club events.  

We currently have a job opportunity available in our Nursery, the deadline for applicaƟons is today (01.12.23) therefore if you’re 
interested please contact the school office for more informaƟon asap. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend, whatever you are doing. 

Monday 3.15-4.15 MulƟ Sports Year 3 - 6 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Netball Year 3 - 6 

Monday  Chicken Goujons, Nuggets or Quorn Dippers 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chip 

 

Students from Year 3 and 4 went to an Indoor Cricket event at 
Ludlow Leisure Centre this week, where they learned the skills 
involved in cricket and played 3 games against other primary 
schools in the area. They did an amazing job and were very 

enthusiasƟc throughout. Well done! 

It is the final week for our popular Netball aŌer school club on 
Tuesday 5th December, hopefully returning in the new year. 

 

 

  24.11.23  01.12.23 

Class 1—  Libby and Henry Skye and Penny 

Class 2—  Autumn and Finley  Rosie F and Vinny 

Class 3—  Kyle and Alfie  George S and Anya 

 
 

All Saint’s—Rosie S 
St Michael’s—Archie D 
St Peter’s—CharloƩe 

 
 

Heather will be cooking Christmas Dinner on Tuesday 19th 
December—she would like to get a rough idea of how many 

children will be having a Christmas lunch so 
that she can prep. So we will be asking children 

later next week. Thank you. 



Autumn term 2023 
Tuesday 5th September - Wednesday 20th December 2023 
HT Monday 30th October 2023 – Friday 3rd November 2023 

PD Days (School closed to children)  
Monday 4th September  

Friday 27th October 2023 
Monday 6th November 2023 

Spring term 2024 
Thursday 4th January - Friday 22nd March 2024 
HT Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 

PD days (School closed to children) 
Wednesday 3rd January 2024 

Monday 8th April 2024 

 

Don’t forget we have the ‘Snow Ball’ taking place next 
Friday 8th December 5.30-7.30pm, entry will be £1. 
Heather has volunteered to cook Hot Dogs and Pizza, 

which will be on sale for £1 per item and there will also 
be lots of fun acƟviƟes, compeƟƟons and a tuck shop. 

Thanks to everyone that donat-
ed to the Bags2School collec-

Ɵon, there was an amazing 260 
kilos collected, which we’re pleased to announce equat-

ed to £130 raised. Thank you! 

We would also like to thank 
everyone who came to the 
CSA Wreath Making Work-
shop, it was a fesƟve night, 

with some fabulous creaƟons 
which raised over £350 for 

Corvedale School and Nurse-
ry. Thank you so much! 

Children will be coming home today with Raffle Tickets 
for them to try and sell 
—Ɵckets are £1.00 each  
or £5.00 per book. We 

would be grateful if you 
could please get people 
to fill in their details be-
fore tearing Ɵckets off 

for them to keep. The secƟon with their details will then 
need to be returned to school with any money raised 
pleased. There are some fantasƟc prizes up for grabs. 
The winners will be announced at the Class 1 NaƟvity 

performance taking place on Thursday 14th December 
at 6pm. 

08.12.23 Nasal Flu Vaccination 

08.12.23 CSA—ÕSnow BallÕ (Disco)—5.30-7.30pm 

12.12.23 Nativity—Class 1—2.15pm 

13.12.23 Panto Trip—Ludlow Assembly Rooms 

14.12.23 Nativity—Class 1—6pm 

19.12.23 Christmas Dinner 

19.12.23 Carol Service—6.30pm—Class 2 & 3 

20.12.23 Last Day of Term 

04.01.24 First Day of Spring Term 

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone that donated to the T4U Christmas 
Shoebox Appeal. We had a fantasƟc response and including 
boxes made up by Amy Nicholls using donaƟons there were 
over 30 delivered for the 
appeal. We would also 

like to send out a special 
thank you to Amy for 

taking the Ɵme to check 
all the boxes, make up 

any extra’s and also col-
lect and deliver them.  

 


